
 

 

May 2, 2023 

 

PROF. WAN JAMALUDDIN Z, M.AG., PH.D 

Raden Intan State Islamic University 

Let. Col. Endro Suratmin – Bandar Lampung, Indonesia 

 

Dear Professor Jamaluddin, 

On behalf of Development Academy of the Philippines – Graduate School of Public and 

Development Management (DAP-GSPDM), we cordially invite your institution to visit Manila and 

explore opportunities for academic linkage and collaboration. 

The GSPDM serves as the academic arm of the Development Academy of the Philippines that 

aims to provide quality graduate programs for public and development managers. The GSPDM 

offers training programs and continuing education in the fields of public management and 

productivity and quality management for the public and private sector in the form of short 

certificate courses and full-fledged master's degree programs. 

We eagerly await the arrival of your delegation at our institution during your visit to the Philippines. 

The following members of your team are most welcome: 

1. Prof. DR. Alamsyah, M.Ag (UIN Vice Rector on Academic Affairs) 

2. DR. Ahmad Isnaeni, M.A  (Comparative Study on Higher Education Accreditation) 

3. Tin Amalia Fitri, M.Sc., DPA (Guest Lecturer) 

4. Erike Anggraeni, M.E.Sy., DBA (Guest Lecturer) 

5. DR. Muhassin, M.Hum (Guest Lecturer) 

We look forward to meeting you in Manila and discussing partnership between our universities. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

DR. LIZAN E. PERANTE-CALINA 
Dean, GSPDM 
 

 

 

  

  


